Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: business rates for leisure centres
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you confirm:

Whether your leisure centres are held by a charitable trust 

Answer:

None of the Council facilities are held within a charitable trust.
Whether you receive charitable or other business rate reliefs on your leisure assets?

We do not receive business rate relief on our leisure centres. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

